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Message From the President 

 Dear Members, 

As you all know, Forx Builders Association lost our Executive Officer, 
Dylan Young.  We wanted to give ourselves and his family time to grieve 
before we moved forward with filling the position.  As we entered March, 
we began interviewing for a new Executive Officer of FBA.  Although we 
had several qualified candidates, we were blown away by one in 
particular.  It is with great pleasure that we introduce Katie Boespflug as 
our new Executive Officer.  

We would like to invite all our members in welcoming Katie to her new 
position!  Katie’s first order of business will be planning a Builders After 
Hours so we can give her a proper welcome and introduction.  More 
information will be coming out very soon for this event.  In the 
meantime, feel free to stop by the office to introduce yourselves as well. 
We are excited to move forward in the best way possible and we 
continue to be grateful for our members’ support during this transition. 
  

Sincerely, 
 

Casey Borkowski 

Message From the New Executive Officer 
 My name is Katie Boespflug. I was born and raised in East Grand Forks, 

and my family and I reside in EGF.  I am married and have 4 wonderful, 
but busy boys.  I have recently come from the Parks & Recreation office 
in East Grand Forks, where I was involved in the community with events 
and activities.  I love going out and meeting new people in the 
community and learning about all the different opportunities as well as 
learning about the wonderful businesses our area has to offer. 

When I am not working, I am busy running around with my 4 boys to all 
their activities. In the summer, you can find my family and I at our lake 
place at Island Lake!   

I look forward to working with everyone and to seeing what I can offer to 
our association, it’s members, and future members. 

 


